
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Good Hope Road Water Main Extension 
 

Miller Pipeline will begin water main installation on Monday, October 7, 2024. Good Hope 

Road, from Main Street to Town Line Road, will be closed to through traffic starting Thursday, 

October 3rd, and will remain closed until early December.  The below map shows the extent of 

the water main installation, the road closure, and the detour. The detour route is to use Main 

Street (CTH F) and Townline Road (CTH V). The Bugline Trail crossing at Good Hope Road 

will also be closed. 

 

Miller Pipeline is responsible to keep access open to property owners along the construction 

route. Property owners with access concerns can coordinate directly with the Miller Pipeline or 

with Strand Engineering. 

 

Should you have any construction questions, please feel free to contact: 

 

Zak Schwartz 

Miller Pipeline Project Manager 

Zak.schwartz@millerpipeline.com 

c.262-378-2031 

Nicole Wellenstein, P.E.  

Strand Engineering Project Manager 

nicole.wellenstein@strand.com 

o.414-271-0771 x1532 

 
 


